Dear Folks,

GOOD NEWS #1
The Wendell Store is Reopening.

Jean is insistent that you be allowed to visit the Wendell store and more importantly that she
be given the freedom to leave her home.

So Be It.

The Wendell store is now open Wednesdays and Fridays from 9 to 3.

Visits are by appointment; one customer at a time; one customer in the a.m. (9:30-12:00) and
one customer in the p.m. (12:30 -3:00). (If you need or want to bring a friend — one friend — ask
Jean.)

To make an appointment to visit the store, call Jean 919-604-4519.

(A) Masks are required. Bring your own or we can provide you with one. (Though if you're

away from Jean and in the back of the store, your mask might slip down — most of us wear
glasses and masks and glasses don’t mix.)

(B) Do not visit if you have a cough, are sneezing, have a fever, etc. Thank you.

GOOD NEWS #2

The Wendell store shelves are bulging with thousands of Horace Mewborn’s books —titles in
fine condition at excellent prices $10 — $20 — S30.

Also the vault and sale aisle is full of Horace’s $100+ books at reduced prices.
Jean is looking forward to seeing you.

Give her a call.

Thanks.

Jean and Tom

P.S. If you plan on making a sizeable purchase ($1,000+) and would like to visit on a day besides
Wednesday or Friday, give Jean a call; we know some of you aren’t free on weekdays.



